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The governors of The Russell School believe it is important that their Governing 
Body reflects the diversity of the school community and has appointed people from a 
variety of backgrounds, skills and experience. 
 
The governors collect data on the diversity of the board, including data on age, 
gender and ethnicity. We will continue to use that data to inform recruitment to the 
Governing Body, ensuring there is always a diverse range of perspectives around 
the table to support robust decision making. 
 
The Governing Body has decided not to publish this diversity data online as 
individual governors could be identified and we have a legal obligation to protect 
their personal data. 
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